
SUPREME COURT
REPUBLIC OF ESTON IA

Dr. Imre Juhäsz
President
Constitutional Court of Hungary
l015 Budapest, Donäti u. 35_45
HUNGARY

Tartu, 2 January 2025

Dear President Juhäsz,

I would like to express my gratitude for the kind invitation to participate in the International
Conference to commemorate the 35th Anniversary of the Establishment of the Constitutional
Court of Hungary "Life Cycles in the Operation of Constitutional Courts - Challenges and
Responses" on23 January 2025 in Budapest.

Regrettably, I am unable to attend the Conference as I will be traveling abroad at that time and
my colleagues are engaged in welcoming and hosting an international delegation ofjudges in
Estonia.

We wish you every success with the organisation of the Event!

Please accept, President Juhäsz, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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